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• Schools across Scotland now provide tracking reports regularly during the academic year  
 
• This is the first report that you have received 

 
• Tracking reports are designed to give a ‘snapshot’ of a pupil’s effort, behaviour and 

homework across all subjects. They are not a predictor of performance in the SQA 
examinations in May 2017 

 
• A copy of your son/daughter’s S5/6 tracking report is provided overleaf  

 
• Discussions about this tracking report will have taken place (or will take place in due course) 

between your son/daughter and his/her subject teachers and Pupil Support teacher  
 

• The school will only contact you at this time if we feel there are concerns we need to discuss 
with you 
 

• There will be an opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s progress with subject teachers at 
the S5/6 Parent/Carer consultation on Thursday 2 February 2017 (Hartington/Leamington) 
or Tuesday 7 February 2017(Viewforth/Westhall) 
 

• The next target grade has been set by the teacher following a conversation with your 
son/daughter.  
 

• The working grade has been given by the class teacher based on work done in 
August/September. The degree of difficulty of the work at this stage in the course is taken 
into account by the class teacher when awarding the grade which is in line with SQA grades 
as shown below. 
 

• The target grade and working grade may change as pupils progress through their courses. 
 

 
Working Grade SQA Grade Working Grade SQA Grade 

1 Upper A 5 Lower C 

2 Lower A 6 Lower C 

3 Upper B 7 D 

4 Lower B 8 No Award 

  9 No Award 
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